
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
  

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
  
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

  

   
      

         
       

    

   
   

    

     

       
              

          
            

           
  

        
          

     

TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION 
COORDINATING BOARD 

Chief of Staff 
---- P.O. Box 12788 Austin, Texas 78711 ----

REY RODRIGUEZ 
Deputy Commissioner 
Chief of Staff 
(512) 427-6134 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

LIZ BOLIN 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
(512) 427-6227 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

KEN MARTIN 
Assistant Commissioner for 
Financial Services/Chief Financial 
Officer 
(512) 427-6173 
Fax (512) 427-6169 

ZHENZHEN SUN 
Assistant Commissioner for 
Information Solutions & 
Services/Chief Information Officer 
(512) 427-6259 
Fax (512) 427-6447 

CHARLES CONTERO-PULS, Ed.D 
Deputy Assistant Commissioner for 
Student Financial Aid Programs 
(512) 427-6365 
Fax (512) 427-6423 

GLENN TRAMEL 
Senior Director 
Human Resources 
(512) 427-6193 
Fax (512) 427-6510 

JOHN WYATT 
Senior Director 
External Relations 
(512) 427-6586 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

AMY PETERSON 
Senior Director 
Strategic Finance Policy 
(512) 427-6226 
Fax (512) 427-6127 

TO: Directors of Financial Aid 
University of North Texas, University of North Texas at Dallas, Texas Woman’s 
University, University of Texas at Dallas, University of Texas at Arlington, Texas 
A&M-Commerce and the Texas Tech University- Tech Teach Program in the 
Dallas Fort Worth area 

FROM: DeChà Reid 
Director, Financial Aid Services 

DATE: Dec. 8, 2020 

RE: Bilingual Education Program 2020-2021 Biennium Report 

Each institution participating in the Bilingual Education Program during the 2020-21 biennium 
is required to submit a report that collects the program’s performance measures. The 2020-21 
biennium includes the 2019-20 and 2020-21 academic years. Please note that a 2020-21 end-
of-year (EOY) report will be requested in 2021 to collect the final data for the biennium. 

All participating institutions must electronically sign and submit the enclosed fillable report to 
FASOperations@highered.texas.gov by Jan. 4, 2021. 

If you have questions, please contact Financial Aid Services at (844) 792-2640 
or CONTACT US (select “Financial Aid Question” as the Contact Reason). 

Enclosed: Bilingual Education Scholarship Program 2020-21 Biennium Report 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

https://www1.thecb.state.tx.us/Apps/CRAFT/Home/Create
https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/agency-publication/blank-forms-templates/bilingual-ed-prog-fy-2021-biennium-rep-form/
mailto:FASOperations@highered.texas.gov



